
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  November 18, 2014 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 011 
Description:  Charging Cart ($1,400 value)  
Given By:  Ergotron 
Purpose:  ChromeBook Storage 
Site:   Pierce St       
Presented By: Art Dobbs 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 012 
Description:  25 Assorted Ceramic molds 
Given By:  Nancy Leigh McDade  
Purpose:  for Ceramics I and II classes 
Site:   THS       
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 013 
Description:  $500 
Given By:  Cooper Tire  
Purpose:  Volleyball Supplies 
Site:   THS       
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 
 

 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 014 
Description:  $100 
Given By:  Ridgeland Tourism Commission 
Purpose:  Athletic Dept 
Site:   THS       
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 
 
 
 
 
 
 


